
We are in a pickle. No, not a pickle ball or a pickle jar. We are in a metaphorical pickle.


First, the bad news. The entire RABC Board is retiring at the end of this fiscal year and we 
currently have no candidates for the positions of President, VP, Secretary and Treasurer. 
Without a Board, there will be no RABC and therefore 


• No Flexible Financial Management

• No RABC-Sponsored Fundraising 

• No General Funds Grants

• No Scholarship


• No Back to School BBQ

• No Homecoming Week

• No After-Prom

• No Senior Breakfast


• No Concessions

• No School Store


You see what I mean. A real pickle.


Now for the good news, this is a great opportunity for a few passionate and hard-working 
leaders to take the reins and make RABC their own. And, there is more good news. Two of the 
current Board members stand ready to answer questions and help when requested. 


Elections are coming up soon (April 25, 2022), so please consider helping your community, 
your school, your kids… Email Joyce Kelly at rabcvicepresident@gmail.com if you are 
interested or call 303-378-8244 to learn more. Thanks a bunch!
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